
  
4/14/2021 
 
Appropriation Transfer  
 
Mr. Turner is requesting that money in the Marshal’s department be switched between 
lines to help keep the budget balanced and prevented from running negative in a 
specific line item.  This is not an increase in the budget instead it is moving line item 
dollars to an appropriate fund.   
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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